
 
 

 

Department of Social Services  
EBT Cardholder Update Information 

  
New information is available on the DSS webpage regarding EBT cards. 
  
The Department of Social Services reports if you get a Providers card (formerly known as 
Fresh EBT) in the mail, please be aware that this is NOT a new EBT card. While this card 
and mobile app use EBT language, Providers is not endorsed by, or associated with, the 
Missouri Department of Social Services.  
 

Click for more information about EBT Cardholder Information.  
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